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Unfavorable vote for HB317. 
 
It is not necessary to complicate the process of voting anymore.  It will take several more Election 
Judges to run and some counties and precincts are already having trouble staffing the elections as 
it is. 
 
People who are ill or who have disabilities can request mail-in ballots and vote without leaving their 
homes. 
 
Curbside voting provides another opportunity for problems. 
 
Please vote unfavorably for HB317. 
 
Thank you, 
Mary Nelson 
Mgn136@gmail.com 


